
 

CHSS Registrar Dr. J. Obosi and CASELAP's Prof Oguge, with faculty members Dr. Mulwa, 

Dr. Anyango and Dr. Odote recently travelled for an exchange visit to the University of 

Gothenburg, Sweden. The visit is part of activities undertaken within the memorandum of 

understanding agreed between the two universities. It is also part of implementation of a three 

year project on legal aspects of Governance of Natural Resources Funded by the Swedish 

Research Council. 


